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Falls City School Leadership Positions Announced

(KLZA)-- Falls City Public Schools have announced three individuals will be
stepping into leadership positions as District 56 prepares for the start of the
2017-18 school year.

In a news release, Superintendent Tim Heckenlively congratulated Kristene Ogle
who has accepted the position of Curriculum & Professional Development
Director. She has 23 years experience as an elementary teacher, 14 of them with
Falls City Public Schools.

Jason Vitosh will serve as the K-12 High Ability Learner Coordinator and Math
Coach, in addition to his teaching duties in the high school mathematics
department. Vitosh has been with the Falls City High school mathematics
department for 18 years and is a Robert Noyce Master Teacher Fellow.

Wendy Craig is advancing form a position on the School Improvement Steering

Committee to the School Improvement Co-Chair position. She as taught 16 years
in District 56.
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